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GARY E. JOHNSON 
GOVERNOR 

November 9, 1998 

Mr. Larry Gandy 
Vice President 
Gandy Marley Inc. 

State of New Mexico 
'"""'ENVIRONMENT DEPARTME'f:r 

Hazardous & Radioactive Materials Bureau 
2044 Galisteo 

P.O. Box 26110 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 

(505} 827-1557 
Fax (505} 827-1544 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Triassic Park Waste Disposal Facility 
1109 East Broadway 
Tatum, New Mexico 88267 

MARK E. WEIDLER 
SECRETARY 

EDGAR T. THORNTON, III 
DEPUTY SECRETARY 

RE: Request for Submittal of Revised Permit Application 
EPA ID Number: NM0001002484 

Dear Mr. Gandy: 

As agreed during the meeting of Montgomery Watson Consultants and 
HRMB staff in Steamboat Springs Colorado in the week of July 13, 
1998, and subsequent telephone conversations, revisions to Volumes 
I and III of Gandy Marley Inc.'s Triassic Park Permit application 
were due to the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) , Hazardous 
and Radioactive Materials Bureau (HRMB) by the end of the week 
beginning November 2, 1998. Please remit these revisions as soon 
as possible to expedite the review process. 

Sincerely, 

Robert S. (Stu) Dinwiddie, Manager 
RCRA Permits Management Program 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 

cc: Benito Garcia, Chief, HRMB 
David Neleigh, Chief, EPA Region VI (6PD-N) 
Cornelius Amindyas, HRMB 
File: Red, 98 
Track: 11/9/98, TPDF, HRMB/CA, Request for Revised Volumes I and III of Triassic Park Permit 
Application 
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